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Dear Commissioners,
 I would like to lodge objections to the names of two Divisions contained in the proposed Redistribution of
Electoral Boundaries for the State of Victoria (2018).

1. Corangamite--in place of the proposed name of Cox I suggest the Division be named 'Guilfoyle' in
recognition of the late Dame Margaret Guilfoyle, Senator for Victoria (1971-87) and Cabinet Minister.

2. Melbourne Ports--in place of the proposed name of MacNamara I suggest the Division be named 'Child' in
recognition of the late Mrs Joan Child, who was elected as the first female Speaker of the House of
Representatives in 1986.

I submit that the proposed names are in accordance with the Guidelines in relation to the naming of Divisions.

I attach supporting biographical information regarding both women.

I submit these suggestions in my personal capacity and they are not to be taken as the views of Swinburne
University of Technology.
Best wishes,
 Prof Brian Costar
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